
 
 
 

Rockwood Elementary 

Kindergarten Registration 

will be held on 

March 20 and March 21, 2025 
 
 

Children age 5 by September 1, 2025, are 
eligible to register for kindergarten for the 

2025 - 2026 school year. 
 

 
 

Parents/Guardians must contact Cindy Miller at 

814-926-4688 x.1117 by February 28, 2025, to 

receive enrollment information and to schedule 

a registration time. 
 

 
 

We look forward to serving your families! Thank you! 


